
CAPTAIN’S CATCH-UP 
Captain Webb Primary School Newsletter 1st December 2022 

Wednesday 7th December           

Nursery Parent Consultation Day 

Thursday 8th December   

Christmas Dinner                           

Monday 12th December   

Nursery & Reception Nativity 

Tuesday 13th December   

KS1 Christmas Production 

Wednesday 14th December   

KS1 Christmas Production  

Thursday 15th December   

Christmas Dinner                      

Friday 16th December   

Break up fro Christmas                      

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

PD Day                                                 

Wednesday 4th January 

Back to school                                                                              

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

As part of their topic on ‘Food & Farming’ Year 2 visited Fordhall Farm last week.  They 

learned about the history of the farm and how a farm is run and found out all about the 

farm to fork strategy.  During their visit they also tasted organic biscuits, made on the 

farm, fed the pigs, visited the cows, went on a ‘freshly laid’ egg hunt and had a play in 

the woodland area. 

 

   Forest School Tidy Up!        

 

We arranged for 

The EKO Team to 

come in to school 

last week to help 

tidy up our Forest 

School  in                 

preparation for 

some outdoor 

learning.                       

We would like to 

thank them for 

their hard work & 

also a BIG thank 

you to the parents 

who volunteered 

to lend a helping 

hand.  The forest 

school area is 

looking great. 

We held a ‘Mental Health & Well Being’ drop in 

session on Wednesday, where parents could 

book a time slot for confidential advice from 

our Educational  Psychologist and 

Mental health Support Worker.  We 

are pleased at how well the session 

went and after having some really 

positive feedback, we would like to 

arrange some extra information                       

sessions for parents.  Watch this space!                                        

 

Usual price of £2.45             

(Free, as part of universal 

free school meals for                  

Rec-Year 2 Children) 


